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Staff working Across Menno Campus & 
Expansion to include Fraser East Cluster 
 

The Ministry of Health has announced that staff can work across different 

long-term care and assisted living sites within an expanded cluster.  

Menno Home, Hospital and Assisted Living are included in the Fraser East 

Cluster: 

- Can only be hired as a casual at the additional site ; 

- You must let your manager and staffing know if you are activating casual 

employment at another site ; 

- This is a temporary measure.  Employers could propose restrictions or 

pre-cautions at any time as directed by the Ministry of Health in the case 

of an outbreak or other unforeseen circumstances. 

- We encourage all staff to get the Booster vaccination to reduce the risk of 

spread between sites. 

This does not alter the Single Site Transition Framework agreement and 

employees with combined FTEs will continue to work the additional FTE. 

 

 Best Regards, 
 
 Jeanette Lee 
 Director, Human Resources 
 Menno Place 
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